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Dear Dr. Li 

 

 

I would like to thank comments from the reviewers, which have improved the quality of 

our manuscript (No. 39790). Also I would like to thank you for the opportunity to 

submit a revision of our Editorial.  

Following your instructions I answer reviewer comments: 

 

1) Conclusion is more conservative. We have remarked in the discussion that with 

this small number of patients we need larger studies to validate these findings 

and to perform a comparison study with other lifting solutions  

2) The cost-effectiveness of this method has been explained in the discussion. 

3) EMR terminology as abbreviation has been explained 

4) Lesions less than 4cm, one kit per patient is enough. This means around 8ml of 

PRP per patient 

5) PRP does not prolong EMR time   
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